
 

Stay Connected to WPU Student Involvement 

 

WPU Student Involvement  

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram - @wpustudentlife 

WPU Student Government Association  

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram -  @williampeacesga 

WPU Campus Activities Board  

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram - @williampeacecab 

Follow us on all platforms for the latest updates from our team!  

The Pacer​ Newsletter 

During the school year Student Involvement will send out “The Pacer”, a newsletter that 
highlights what’s happening each week on campus!  This newsletter will arrive in your email 
inbox each Monday morning at 8:00am and will be full of resources ranging from academic tutor 
schedules, new student organizations meeting times and service learning opportunities!  Always 
check your email and stay connected with our office!  

 


